Dear MP
I am writing this letter asking you to support comprehensive genetic non-discrimination Legislation.
There are very real cases of people who have experienced discrimination from insurance policies or different kinds of disability policies based on their genetic history. Genetic discrimination is unfair and unjust. It occurs when people are treated unfairly because of actual or perceived differences in their genetic makeup that may cause or increase the risk of developing a disorder or disease, like Huntington disease, Parkinson’s, Alzheimer’s or cancer.  

All Canadians are affected by genetic discrimination.  Fear of discrimination can often discourage individuals from making choices which may be in their best interest, such as being proactive about health decisions and participating in genetic research. 
For Canadians to fully benefit from advancements such as personalized medicine--targeted treatment strategies based on genetic test results—the Federal government must first implement new laws and  amend current laws to protect the use of genetic information.

Canada is currently the only G7 country that does not have laws in place to protect the use of its citizens’ DNA.  The United States, the United Kingdom, Germany and most of the European Union have already taken steps to eliminate genetic discrimination. It is time that Canadians moved to correct this situation.
I ask that you support the protection of genetic information to ensure Canadians are protected against genetic discrimination.

Sincerely;

